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nVenia ARPAC Brand SAL Model Horizontal Shrink Wrapper Discontinuation 

 

 

March 18, 2022 

 

As part of our ongoing process to review our product portfolio, we have decided to discontinue 

the manufacture of the ARPAC Brand SAL Model Horizontal Shrink Wrapper. This change is 

effective as of the date of this communication. We will continue to honor existing orders and as 

has always been our policy, we will continue to support existing equipment with repair parts 

and service to the extent possible, for as long as is practicable. 

 

For customers looking for a continuous motion shrink wrapping machine capable of 100 or 

more packages per minute, we recommend you consider our SAL model, which comes with the 

preferred Allen-Bradley control platform.   

 

We appreciate your ongoing business and understanding as we undergo this transition. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this product notification or other questions regarding our 

Product End of Life Policy, please contact your SupportPro representative at 847-777-8776. 

 

Todd Alford 

nVenia Director of Product Management 

 

Ed Pickens 

SupportPro General Manager 


